









Newborn Screening Bulletin 2025-8

October 3, 2025

Update Regarding Temporary OLIS and BORN Disruption

Earlier this week, NSO communicated that we had identified a temporary issue impacting the timely transmission of results from NSO to the Ontario Laboratories Information System (OLIS) and the Better Outcomes Registry & Network Ontario (BORN). Any screen positive infants continued to be referred as soon as possible during this time, as per our usual processes.

This issue has now been resolved. You will begin to see newborn screening reports transmit to OLIS as early as today, October 3rd. It will take a few days to get through the backlog of reports, and we anticipate this will be caught up by the end of next week.

Thank you for your patience while our lab worked to resolve the issue, and for refraining from requesting newborn screening reports during this period. We appreciate your dedication to the timely collection and shipping of newborn screening samples. Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions.

Best regards,

Newborn Screening Ontario



